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On 7 November 2019, Mr Jochen Conrad, the head of OTIF’s dangerous goods department, will be the first speaker at 
the 17th Gefahrgut-Technik-Tage (dangerous goods symposium) that will take place in Berlin on 7 and 8 November 2019.

At 1.15pm, he will give a presentation on planned amendments to the 2021 edition of RID and ADR with regard to 
dangerous goods packagings.

The Gefahrgut-Technik-Tage are a biennial conference held at the Federal Institute for Materials Research and Testing 
(BAM). The event meets the specific needs of the manufacturers and users of packagings for dangerous goods and 
chemicals, specialists in the transport of dangerous goods and the public authorities responsible for dangerous goods 
safety.

Dangerous goods regulations are constantly changing and one of the aims of the OTIF Secretariat is to provide those 
involved in the transport of dangerous goods with regular information. The Gefahrgut-Technik-Tage provide the opportunity 
to speak directly to actors in the sector and answer their questions.

Publicising and explaining developments in the regulations on the transport of 
dangerous goods


